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Dear Tim,
 
Thank you for your email of 3 November 2015 requesting copies of correspondence
 between the Dunedin City Council (DCC) and the New Zealand Fire Service with respect
 to the Dunedin Central Fire Station.
 
Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official
 Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and the following response is provided.
 
The information requested is withheld pursuant to sections 7(2)(f)(i) and 7(2)(i) of
 LGOIMA.  Withholding the information is necessary to maintain the effective conduct of
 public affairs through the free and frank expression of opinions by or to officers in the
 course of their duty.  In addition, withholding the information is necessary to enable the
 DCC to carry out, without prejudice or disadvantage, negotiations.
 
As we have declined to provide you with information, you may have our decision
 reviewed by the Office of the Ombudsman who may be contacted at:
 
The Ombudsman
Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10 152
WELLINGTON 6143
 
Ph 0800 802 602
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
 

  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
 
 
 

From: Tim Brown [mailto:timothy.brown@odt.co.nz] 
Sent: Tuesday, 3 November 2015 11:28 a.m.
To: Kristy Rusher; Grace Ockwell; Sandy Graham
Subject: LGOIMA - Dunedin Central Fire Station
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Hi,

I have the following request to make under the terms of the Local Government Official
 Information and Meetings Act 1987. I request:

1) All correspondence between the Dunedin City Council and New Zealand Fire Service
 regarding the Dunedin Central Fire Station in the past two years.

2) All internal correspondence referencing or in regard to the Dunedin Central Fire Station
 in the past two years.

3) Any internal reports or other documentation which refers to Dunedin Central Fire
 Station produced in the past two years.

 Kind regards,
-- 
Timothy Brown
Reporter
Otago Daily Times
P: 03 479 3530
M: 021 778 625
E: timothy.brown@odt.co.nz
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